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From: Yilma, Haimanot
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 9:34 AM
To: 'conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com'
Cc: Goodman, Nathan
Subject: RE: Reminder to the June informal information gathering/ consultation     /site visit meeting

Good morning Mr. Fisher,  
 
Mr. Goodman is actually an NRC employee and is not directly associated with travel reimbursement.  The 
individual’s name that you will need to contact for questions related to travel expenses is Mr. Ken Vaughn of 
Cameco.   
 
On Friday May 27, I called and left a message for you at your office with the phone number of Mr. Ken Vaughn 
of Cameco so that you can ask your questions regarding compensation.  I also sent out the following email to 
you in case you did not get your phone message.   
 
Please let me know if you have a questions.   
 
Thanks you and we look forward to seeing you at the meeting tomorrow.  
 
Haimanot  
 
 
 
From: Yilma, Haimanot  
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2011 3:43 PM 
To: Yilma, Haimanot 
Cc: Goodman, Nathan; Hsueh, Kevin 
Subject: Information Regarding the June 7,8, and 9 meeting 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Thank you for confirming your attendance to the “informal information gathering / consultation / site visit meeting” 
scheduled for June 7, 8, and 9 at the Prairie Wind Casino and Hotel for the proposed Crow Butte North Trend, Crow 
Butte License Renewal, and Dewey‐Burdock ISR facilities.   
 
If you have not made your hotel arrangements, NRC has blocked 10 rooms at the Prairie Wind Casino and 
Hotel until June 1, 2011 under the code “NRC Group”.  If you wish to stay at this hotel, please call and make 
your reservation before June 1, 2011.  You can contact the Prairie Wind Casino and Hotel by phone at 605-
867-6316 or 800-705-WIND or through their website at http://www.prairiewindcasino.com/hotel.php.   
 
As mentioned in my previous email, Tribal representatives who have questions about compensation for travel 
expenses may contact Ken Vaughn at Cameco via email at:  Kenneth_Vaughn@cameco.com or by phone at:  
307-316-7603. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Haimanot Yilma 
Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
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Phone: 301‐415‐8029 
email: haimanot.yilma@nrc.gov 
Mail Stop : T8H09 
 
 
 

From: conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com [mailto:conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 12:19 AM 
To: Yilma, Haimanot 
Subject: Re: Reminder to the June informal information gathering/ consultation /site visit meeting 
 
Ms. Haimanot,  
Did you ever find out about Mr. Goodman's direct phone number for travel reimbersement?  I don't think I have ever received 
anything from him and I haven't made any travel plans to the meeting.  Please let me know right away.  Thanks. 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Yilma, Haimanot [mailto:Haimanot.Yilma@nrc.gov] m 
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 05:02 PM 
To: 'Yilma, Haimanot' 
Cc: 'Goodman, Nathan', 'Hsueh, Kevin' 
Subject: Reminder to the June informal information gathering/ consultation /site visit meeting 

Good afternoon,   
   

The NRC Staff would like to remind you about an upcoming ?informal information gathering/ consultation 
/site visit meeting? scheduled for June 7, 8, and 9 at the Prairie Wind Casino and Hotel for the proposed 
Crow Butte North Trend, Crow Butte License Renewal, and Dewey-Burdock ISR facilities.   

   
An invitation letter was sent out to you on May 12, 2011 which included the proposed facilities project 
boundary, CD copies of the publicly available archeological survey for both projects, Agenda for the 
meeting, and Itinerary for the site visit.  

   
Tribal representatives who have questions about compensation for travel expenses may contact Ken 
Vaughn at Cameco at:  Kenneth_Vaughn@cameco.com. 

   
If you have any additional question, you can reach: 

   
Nathan Goodman (PM for the proposed Crow Butte projects) at Nathan.goodman@nrc.gov 
Haimanot Yilma (PM for the proposed Dewey-Burdock project) at Haimanot.yilma@nrc.gov 

   
We hope to see you at the meeting in June.  

   
Sincerely,  

    
Haimanot Yilma 
Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone: 301‐415‐8029 
email: haimanot.yilma@nrc.gov 
Mail Stop : T8H09 
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